



Subject: Flight 23 
Date: Sun, 17 Apr 2016 22:25:20 -0500 
From: Jeff Zriny <jlzriny@gmail.com> 
To: Mike Thompson <miket@stratospherelabels.com> 
 I saw the 10pm news on the preflight dinner. The new setting looked great. The stage looked better-higher and larger.  Best wishes tomorrow and let the team know I'm thinking about your big day in DC. 
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